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August
Twenty-ninth

1922.

Sir Charles Sherrington, 
9, Chadlington Road, 
Oxford, England.

Dear r'ir Charles Sherrington:-

Let me acknowledge thereceipt by this morning's mail of your letter of 
August 18th, in which you are good enough to accept 
the invitation sent to you to he present at the formal 
opening of the new building at McGill and to deliver 
an address on that occasion»

I also acknowledge receipt of your cable of August 24th, in which you say that you will 
attend on the 5th of October, so that I shall dis­
regard what you state in your letter of the 18th re 
arriving in Montreal on October 6th and leaving on 
October 13th. I Understood from Dr. Ruttan that it 
rould be much more convenient for you if the in- 
auguration could bearranged for the 5th of October, 
lhat has been done and invitations issued and 
printed accordingly. programmes

. . ^ oa,nnot tell you how much we allappreciate your acceptance of the invitation.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


